
 

“Everyone’s Home Town” 
 www.townofhaymarket.org  

 

Memorandum 

To:   Haymarket Planning Commission 

From:  Thomas Britt, Town Planner 

DATE: April 8, 2025 

Re:   Town Comprehensive Plan Update 

In the Town’s FY 2025 budget, there is $5,000.00 USD allocated to pay for outside consulting 

to help with updating the Town Comprehensive Plan. The Town Planner is reaching out to 

outside consultants to coordinate fees and the next steps on community outreach. 

The Town Planner has provided this update to the Planning Commission to open discussion 

for any comments or requests from the Planning Commission prior to community outreach. 
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